AUGUST 2016

THE MONELL CONNECTION

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE MONELL CENTER

This issue of the Monell Connection focuses on the people of Monell. We hope you enjoy meeting a number of new additions to the Center, and, in Nancy's case, welcoming her back after some time away.

We invite you to learn more about our long-standing Postdoctoral Training Program and to meet some of our current Fellows. You can also read about our upcoming smell training workshop, which is part of our ongoing effort to support the anosmic community.





New Associate Director Brings Broad Expertise

Nancy Rawson, PhD, has been appointed Associate Director of the Monell Center. Rawson is a highly accomplished scientist and leader with experience that spans academia as well as the food, flavor, and nutritional products industries.

Read More



Welcome Geneticist Luis Saraiva to the Faculty

Saraiva's current research involves using cutting-edge technologies to identify biomarkers and develop potential approaches to treat human disorders affecting the sense of smell.

Read More



Investing in the Future of Research

While countless postdoctoral training programs exist, Monell's multidisciplinary approach to research provides a unique opportunity for the next generation of scientists.

Read More



Board of Directors Welcomes Two New Members

Garret S. FitzGerald, MD, FRS, and Maurizio Morello, Esquire, bring valuable experience and expertise to Monell's Board.

Read More



Smell Training Workshop for Recovering Anosmics

UK expert Christine Kelly, MSc, will offer a smell training workshop at Monell on Tuesday, August 9th.

Read More

YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE - DONATE TO MONELL

What do you think of this newsletter? Tell us your thoughts!











Monell Center

(267) 519-4700 mcsc@monell.org www.monell.org